ATTACHMENT 1g) - BELL

September 22, 2022

2022-09-22

Re: Draft Plan of Subdivision (19T-21V006) and ZBLA (Z.21.025); 8741 Huntington Rd., Vaughan; Your File No.
Z.21.025,19T-21V006

To Whom this May Concern,

We have reviewed the circulation regarding the above noted application. The following paragraphs are to be included as
a condition of approval:

“The Owner acknowledges and agrees to convey any easement(s) as deemed necessary by Bell Canada to service this
new development. The Owner further agrees and acknowledges to convey such easements at no cost to Bell Canada.

The Owner agrees that should any conflict arise with existing Bell Canada facilities where a current and valid easement
exists within the subject area, the Owner shall be responsible for the relocation of any such facilities or easements at
their own cost."

Upon receipt of this comment letter, the Owner is to provide Bell Canada with servicing plans/CUP at their earliest
convenience to planninganddevelopment@bell.ca to confirm the provision of communication/telecommunication
infrastructure needed to service the development. v

It shall be noted that it is the responsibility of the Owner to provide entrance/service duct(s) from Bell Canada’s
existing network infrastructure to service this development. In the event that no such network infrastructure exists, in
accordance with the Bell Canada Act, the Owner may be required to pay for the extension of such network
infrastructure.

If the Owner elects not to pay for the above noted connection, Bell Canada may decide not to provide service to this
development.

To ensure that we are able to continue to actively participate in the planning process and provide detailed provisioning
comments, we note that we would be pleased to receive circulations on all applications received by the Municipality
and/or recirculations.

We note that WSP operates Bell Canada’s development tracking system, which includes the intake and processing of
municipal circulations. However, all responses to circulations and requests for information, such as requests for
clearance, will come directly from Bell Canada, and not from WSP. WSP is not responsible for the provision of
comments or other responses.

Should you have any questions, please contact the undersigned.
Yours truly,
Juan Corvalan

Senior Manager - Municipal Liaison
Email: planninganddevelopment@bell.ca



